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Introduction 

The 

introduction to Volume 400 is needed. 
In line with the procedure used for the earlier ‘centenary’ volumes, for Volume 

400, all the members of the Editorial Board and those authors who contributed to 
Volume 300 were invited to submit the names of up to 15 chemists (excluding those 
who contributed to Volumes 100, 200 or 300) whom they considered to have made 
the most meritorious contributions 

contributors were invited to review some aspect of their own work in 
any form they wished, and as in the case of the previous ‘centenary’ volumes some 

chose to survey a specific area of their current studies and others to outline the 
development of their researches over a number of years, with some emphasis on 

personal aspects. The volume is being made widely available, and will be of interest 
to students as well as to established organometallic chemists. The ‘centenary’ 
volumes taken together will also be of interest in the future as an indication of 
which chemists were judged by their peers to have made the most important 
contributions 

contributors based in France or Germany. 
The Regional Editors and the Publisher are grateful to those who submitted 

nominations and those who contributed reviews. They also take the opportunity to 
thank authors, referees, and readers for their continuing support of the Journal. 
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